
 

04/10/19 

 

To Current 6th and 7th grade girls and parents, 

 

We will be having a Water Girl Meeting on Wednesday, May 1 from 3:15-4:00 in 

the school cafeteria.  If you are interested in being a Water girl for the Middle 

School Football team next school year (2019-2020), please come find out more 

about it.   

Thanks, 

Kimberly Wardell 

318-218-0734 


